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Pawnee County Commissioners approve agreement

(KLZA)-- The Pawnee County Board of Commissioners approved a
Memorandum of Understanding with with Nebraska Crime Commission for the
2023 Community — based Juvenile services Aid Application when the met
November 30.

Commissioners also discussed salaries for the next term of office for elected
county officials with no action taken.

The Boar approved having Soarin Group serve as the new Pawnee County IT
Security company for the courthouse.
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